From: applications.administrator@capitol.local

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 11:05:24 AM

Date: 2021-09-29 First Name: CJ Last Name: Cetina

Title: N/A

Organization: campus vote project

Address:

City: San Marcos

State: TX Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:

Dear Chair Huffman, Vice-Chair Hinojosa, and Members of the Committee,

I am writing to you all in deep dismay over the new Congressional map proposal shared on Monday, September 27, 2021. It is in deep disarray for the Committee, to only offer one day of public testimony to the committee, and also to not offer any opportunity for remote, public testimony during an ongoing public health crisis. It is the most democratic to have multiple days for testimony with accessible options for everyone across the State of Texas. Growth among Latino, African American, and Asian American communities are the reasons why the State of Texas is receiving two additional Congressional districts. Based on the new Congressional map proposal, none of the proposed districts reflect that growth. For example, the minority growth in the Dallas-Fort Worth area is completely ignored by cracking and packing in the new Congressional map proposal.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

CJ Cetina